
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2020-07-18-079 

 

TO  :  PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY  

                      DIVISIONS, SPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES  

CC  :  NATIONAL OFFICERS AND BOARD OF GOVERNORS  

 SUBJECT  : 1ST PMA VIRTUAL CONVENTION 

DATE  : JULY 18, 2020  

 

Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association National Officers and Board of 
Governors! 
 
In this period of the Covid 19 Pandemic, the safety of everyone is a 
primary concern.  We believe that we must protect ourselves and our families as well.  
 
The Organizing Committee cordially invites you to join us for the First PMA Virtual 
Convention and Scientific Meetings which will be held from Sept 6-9, 2020.  Our 
theme for this convention will be "Hamon sa mga  Pilipinong Manggagamot sa 
 Panahon Ngayon “. 
 
The PMA CPD Commission has crafted plenary sessions and lectures . This will 
address concerns in our daily practice of medicine in the time of the Covid 19 
Pandemic. On the first day we have speakers from the DOH and FDA to enlighten us 
on medico legal issues. Philhealth will update us on our concerns during the 
Pandemic.  
 
From September 7- 9, 2020, informative and interesting lectures can be viewed from 
6pm-9pm to be followed by open forum sessions.  PMA Research contest, PMA 
Awards, PMA Dr Jose P. Rizal Lecture and Awards will be live so that our members 
may attend virtually. 
 
The First Virtual General Assembly will be held on Sept 8, 2020. We are expecting all 
the Presidents of the Component Societies and Specialty Divisions to be present for 
this activity. 
 
Virtual booths courtesy of our generous partners will be open from 1pm-
5pm throughout the convention. 



 

 

 

 

Very Truly Yours, 
 

 

BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD  
PMA Vice-President  
Overall Chairperson  
1st PMA National Virtual Convention 
 
Noted By:  
 
 
RICARDO A. BATAC, MD    JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD 
PMA Secretary General    PMA President  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

The Organizing Committee will be releasing convention guidelines and details for 
registration and links soon.  
 

Once again thank you.  



 
 

 

 

 


